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City of Holton Residents,  

 

Due to the recent inclement weather, and in an abundance of caution, Waste Management 

provided an alert informing the City that residential trash collection would be delayed from 

the regular scheduled pickup on 11/28 to 11/29.  

 

Collection trucks were later sent to town on the regular service day of 11/28, because the 

collection delays did not occur as expected. Some homes were serviced this day. We 

recognize this caused confusion and apologize for the inconvenience.  

 

In order to make sure all residents will have their trash collected this week, we will perform 

an extra collection of all residential trash this Saturday, 12/1. Please use the three-day 

period before then to share this information, so that all residents have time to be made 

aware they can put out their carts that day. As always, carts should be placed curbside, at 

least three feet away from any vehicles, trees, poles, or other obstacles.  

 

Again, we apologize for any confusion.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Ammon Taylor 

Waste Management of Kansas, Inc.  

 


